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CIRCULAR 269 TO THE ATTENTION OF SHIPOWNERS 

AND CONSIGNEES OF THE PORT OF ABIDJAN 

 

It is brought to the attention of the consignees that in application 

of the provisions of the ISPS code and Provision 4.3  of the 

standard FAL convention of 1965, the Port Authority has issued 

a protocol for the search of ships calling at the port of Abidjan. 

In this case, any security company committed by a consignee for 

the purpose of searching his ship must obtain an authorization 

issued by the Port Authority, to perform such an operation. 

On this occasion, a copy of the protocol mentioned above is given 

to the consignee who wishes to enlist the services of a company 

holding a valid approval issued by the Ministry of Security and 

Civil Protection. 

In addition, it should be specified, for all practical purposes, that 

the said company must be up to date with the charges for the 

use of port facilities for the current financial year. 
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